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Dear Queen of All Saints Families, 
 
We are making final plans for organized drop off of Chromebooks/devices and textbooks, and pick-up 
of Report Cards, Summer Packets, and a surprise item. The drop off/pick up will take place on June 10th 
and June 11th, with the final plans for times and instruction published in next week’s Scoop. We want to 
ensure that proper procedures for social distancing and safety are in place. Thank you for your patience. 
 
We are getting excited as our 8th Grade students head into their last week of school at Queen of All 
Saints. The classes have special virtual surprises planned for the 8th graders. The students will finish up 
next week with a retreat, 8th Grade Appreciation Day, and a Graduation/Diploma ceremony on June 6th. 
The teachers and I are looking forward to honoring the students for all they have accomplished and 
celebrating with them as they move forward on their journey into high school. 
 
Don’t forget to record and send your Family Talent Show video to Mrs. French (mfrench@csdo.org); we 
are enjoying watching our talented students and families, dance, sing, and play musical instruments. 
Keep those videos coming! Also, make sure to write down recipes and take pictures of your 
family-favorite dishes for our QAS cookbook.  
 
On Sunday the church will celebrate the Feast of Pentecost, the birthday of the 
Church and the gift of the Holy Spirit. Having been with his disciples for forty days 
after the resurrection, the Lord Jesus Christ ascended into heaven and now sits at the 
right hand of God the Father. Pentecost celebrates the overwhelming experience of 
God giving the Holy Spirit to the first community of believers in the church. The 
color of the vestments and decorations for Pentecost is red, which symbolizes the 
intense love and fire of the Holy Spirit. 
Come, Holy Spirit! 
 
 
I wish you all a wonderful week - stay cool and hydrated in this mini heatwave! 
 
 
C​hrist's peace and joy surround you, 
Mrs. Lucia Prince 
 
 
 



 

Year End Dates to Remember 
ǒ Friday, May 29​- Multicultural  Family Cookbook recipes due to classroom teachers (sample on 

PAGE 10 of Scoop) 

ǒ Friday, June 5​- Talent Show videos & family sidewalk art submissions due to ​Mrs. French 

ǒ Wednesday, June 10 & Thursday, June 11​- ‘End of Year Pick Up/Drop Off’ where students 
will return all Chromebooks and chargers (including student-owned devices), any borrowed 
devices, and textbooks. Families will pick up student report cards and family summer packets, 
and a ​special surprise​! 

 
 
Welcome our newest SAINT 
The Desuyo family and big sister, Maven welcomed their new baby boy last 
week.  We are thrilled for our community’s newest member!  
  

Merrick Laine Desuyo 
May 19, 2020 @ 5:20pm  

7lbs 1.9oz, 20in long 
 

 
 
From the Desk of Janet O’Connor 
Thank you to all the families who have registered for 2020-2021 school year- over 200 students have 
enrolled.  It is very important that you complete your students’ registration for the upcoming year. An 
email has been sent from PowerSchool Enrollment with a link for each student. Please complete 
registration as soon as possible, to assist us in our planning for the next school year.  

I am available to assist you remotely if you need my help. Please contact me with any questions or if you are 
in need of assistance at ​joconnor@csdo.org.  

 
Queen of All Saints Cares 
Our school’s Mission Statement says that we “actively serve the community”, so what a better way to 
serve our community than to provide community outreach to our own families in need. PACE and the 
Advisory School Board collaborated on a way for you to provide “Outreach to our frontline, essential 
workers, or overstretched community members who could use a welcomed dinner break!” Click on this 
QAS Community Outreach Opportunity link​ if you would like to provide a meal or gift card to a family 
or if you are a family that would benefit from a dinner break.  
 

 
Calling All Sidewalk Chalk Artists 
Want to participate in the upcoming family talent show or do you have some 
awesome sidewalk art ideas? You can submit your family’s photos to 
mfrench@csdo.org​ and please use “​(Your Surname)​ Family Chalk Art” in the 
subject line. We cannot wait to see all the original ideas you come up with! 
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